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Talent Show In July!
Do you or your family have a special talent?! Join us in a virtual talent 
show. Submit your video to mike.falewicz@huntcompanies.com 
from July 13th - 24th, 2020. All videos will be posted to 
Facebook to view and vote! Have a funny family TikTok 
dance video, a talented singer in the family, or a hidden talent? 
There is no limit to the type of submissions. Here is a list 
of suggested ideas, but you are not limited to these: 
https://blog.classtag.com/50-virtual-talent-show-ideas/ 
The grand prize winner will win a make your own ice cream 
sundae bar, with all of the �xings!

June Recap
The annual Yard of the Month contest started up again in June. 
Residents were able to submit photos of their yards, and all 
submissions were posted to Facebook for a winner determined 
by the most “likes.” The yards looked beautiful with �owers 
planted from this year’s Flower Day Giveaway and mulch drop. 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Hunt Heroes Foundation (HHF), the non-pro�t organization founded by 
Hunt Military Communities (“HMC”), recently awarded $30,000 of 
scholarship grants to 12 military family members. Winners will receive 
grant awards that will be directly given to their college of choice, ranging 
from $1,000 to $5,000 to help alleviate the burden of continuing 
education costs. The winners of this year’s scholarships are: 

Bella Baker, Del City, OK
• Child of Army service member
• Attending Oklahoma State University with a major in Industrial Engineering

Jessica Boldenow, Barksdale AFB, LA
• Child of Air Force service member
• Attending Hardin Simmons University with a major in Exercise Science and a minor in Psychology

Ashley Facio, Linden, NC
• Army veteran; spouse of Army service member
• Attending Paul Mitchell School with a major in Cosmetology 

Jailyn Figueroa, Scott AFB, IL
• Child of Air Force service member
• Attending Penn State University, Harrisburg with a dual major in Political Science and English 

Colin Hebner, Brussels, Belgium
• Child of Air Force service member
• Attending Texas A&M University with a major in Marine Ecosystem Science 

Ava Heinen, Greenville, SC
• Child of Navy service member 
• Attending High Point University with a major in Biochemistry and a minor in Communications 

Madison Kirk, Tampa, FL
• Child of Army service member
• Attending Campbell University with a major in Early Childhood Education

Reagan Krumbolz, Beardstown, IL
• Child of Army service member
• Attending the University of Iowa with a major in Microbiology

Hayley Labonte, Aiea, HI
• Child of Navy service member 
• Attending the University of Southern California with a major in Human Biology 

Morgan Roundy, Oak Harbor, WA
• Child of Navy service member 
• Attending Brigham Young University with a major in Exercise Science 

Katelyn Shibilski, Randolph AFB, TX
• Child of Air Force service member
• Attending Florida Southern College with a major in Psychology and a minor in Neuroscience 

Keri Spitler, Jamestown, RI
• Child of Coast Guard service member
• Attending the University of Colorado, Boulder with a major in Biomedical Engineering

Scholarship recipients were selected based on their commitment to community involvement, 
demonstrated leadership, participation in school and community activities, and work 
experience. Candidates did not have to be a resident of HMC in order to apply for a scholarship.  
Congratulations to all of our scholarship winners!

The Hunt Heroes Foundation plans to o�er this scholarship on an annual basis.  For more 
information, visit www.huntheroesfoundation.org or www.scholarshipamerica.org 

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

Our President’s Message

Happy Independence Day!



Save the Date
In August we will host our annual Chalk It Up contest. 
Check out last year’s photos for some inspiration. 
fb.com/media/set/?set=a.2602877453070459

Maintenance Tips 
Tips to help keep your AC working at optimal conditions this 
summer:

1. Make sure thermostat is set to cool.

2. Set fan to auto.

3. AC is a�ected by the outside temperature. Putting the AC temp 
too low, especially at night when it cools, can freeze your 
evaporator (recommended temperature is 68 degrees). 
Remember, the hotter it is outside, the harder your HVAC 
system is working to keep up.

4. When you see ice on the lines that go up to your condenser, 
you can turn o� the breaker to the HVAC system to kick start 
the trouble shooting and thawing process and call us at 
781-861-1471. 

Always give our maintenance line a call for any HVAC concerns at 
781-861-1471. Please do not place them through the resident app or 
the leasing line, as these are not monitored on weekends or after 
business hours. 
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RENTCafé 
Did you know you can place routine work orders right in the 
RENTCafé app, and be able to track them until completion? If you 
have not set up an account yet, please give our o�ce a call at 
781-861-5062 option 1 so we can assist you. For all urgent and 
emergency work orders, we ask that you please call the 
maintenance line at 781-861-1471. Please note, this is a di�erent 
number than our leasing o�ce. While it is the same team that 
answers the phone and is here to assist you, by calling the 
maintenance line, you ensure that you will get our 24-hour call 
center if we do not answer, such as holidays, weekends, and 
outside of business hours. Our leasing line voicemail is only 
monitored during business hours, and we want to make sure you 
always have access to us in the event of an emergency. For more 
information and directions to download the RENTCafé app or 
online login please click here: 

https://www.hanscomfamilyhousing.com/document/rent-cafe-m
obile-app 

https://www.hanscomfamilyhousing.com/document/rent-cafe-p
ortal-login 

Water Quality
The annual water quality report is available here: 
https://www.hanscomfamilyhousing.com/document/report-on
-water-quality

Landscaping Schedule
Hanscom Family Housing’s schedule for landscaping is available here: 
www.hanscomfamilyhousing.com/document/landscaping-sche
dule. Please make sure your yard is clear of toys, debris, and pet 
waste on your scheduled today or it will be skipped and not 
returned to until the following week. In the event of rain, the 
schedule will be pushed back by one day. 


